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The Oregon Legislature is making a mistake if they pass HB3075. This not only takes 

away our constitutional rights but also the right to protect ourselves and puts a huge 

burden on taxpayers & law enforcement to enact & enforce such bill(s). 

 

I urge the Legislature to focus on stopping actual crime rather than making law 

abiding citizens criminals buy passing bills like HB3075 (HB3075-1) & M114 and 

such...  

 

Thank you for your time and God bless all! 


